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SecB0011: Google Flagging enteliWEB as a ‘Dangerous Site’ 
Summary 
First published: January 27, 2025 

Description When navigating to enteliWEB using Google Chrome, some users are 
presented with a ‘Dangerous Site’ warning page. 

Affected Products enteliWEB 

Recommended Action Request your URL to be whitelisted by Google.  

Description 
When navigating to enteliWEB in Google Chrome, some users are presented with a ‘Dangerous 
Site’ warning page. 

How does this affect your Delta Controls product? 
enteliWEB does not contain malware. However, customers who see this warning may experience 
disruptions in accessing enteliWEB. 

Our IT, Cybersecurity, and Product Development teams have conducted a thorough investigation 
and have confirmed that enteliWEB is secure and that no customer data has been affected. The 
Cybersecurity team is actively working with Google to remove these flags.  

If you have any concerns or would like more detail, please contact the Cybersecurity team at 
cybersecurity@deltacontrols.com. 

Recommended Action 
Request your URL to be whitelisted by Google. Follow the steps outlined here: 
https://safebrowsing.google.com/safebrowsing/report_error/ 
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